
 

 

Exhibit 1 
Explanation of Circumstances Warranting Grant of STA 

 
 Pappas Telecasting of the Treasure Coast, LLC (“Pappas Telecasting”) holds a license 
from the Commission that authorizes Pappas Telecasting to operate low-power television station 
WMMF-LP in Vero Beach, FL (the “Station”) on NTSC Channel 57.  Station WMMF-LP bears 
the Commission’s Facility Identification Number 36239. 
 
 As we notified the Commission in our letter to the Commission’s Secretary that was 
dated and filed with the Commission on behalf of Pappas Telecasting on November 1, 2007, the 
Station temporarily suspended broadcast operations on October 22, 2007, due to financial 
constraints.  Pappas Telecasting is actively working to develop a strategic plan for the optimal 
use of the Station’s resources in order to resolve this situation, and so that the Station may 
resume its broadcast service at the earliest practicable date. 
 
 Accordingly, as required by Section 74.763(b) of the Commission’s Rules and 
Regulations, WMMF-LP respectfully requests a special temporary authorization (“STA”) from 
the Commission to permit Station WMMF-LP to remain “dark” for more than 30 consecutive 
days.  It is hoped and believed that an STA of six (6) months duration will prove sufficient to 
resolve the Station’s current operational/financial challenges. The public interest will be served 
by a grant of the STA, because this STA will allow Station WMMF-LP to continue serving its 
viewers, once its challenging financial situation is resolved.   
 
   
LEGAL_US_E # 77196722.1  


